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Thursday 7th February 2019 
 

Yr 6 Parents SAT’s Information Meeting 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Just a reminder that there will be a meeting at 3:45pm next Monday 
11th February 2019.  
 
You will receive all the important information regarding the SAT’s 
tests to be taken in May this year.  
 
You will also have the opportunity to ask the Yr 6 teachers any 
questions you may have concerning your child/children and the 
tests. 
 
Revision books will be given out at this meeting. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

                                               

Mr K. Wheeler 
Head of School 
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